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International Charter School of Atlanta 
 
Finance Committee Meeting Minutes 
 
May 3, 2018 
 
A Finance Committee Meeting was held to discuss the Adjusted FY18 Budget on May 3, 
2018 at 6:30PM at the School.  
 
The following members of the Finance Committee were present: Tricia Marsh, Marisa 
Kashapov, Michael McConnell. 
 
No-one from the public attended. 
 
The FY18 Adjusted Budget that was prepared by the school’s Accounting firm was 
discussed. The Committee discussed the revised QBE numbers and the re-classification of 
expense items to the correct categories as presented in the revised budget. 
 
The Finance Committee agreed to present the FY18 Adjusted Budget to the Governing 
Board at the next Board Meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
       Tricia Marsh 

Board Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 


